

March 2014 Newsletter

P.O. Box 1643, BS, CA 92004

(760)767 5303

Disney is coming to the Art Guild! MARCH 13th, noon, at de Anza Country Club, Ron Regalado, art director for the Walt Disney Studios, is the guest speaker. Ron works with creative services, designing and producing DVD and Blu-Ray packages for Disney. Recently, his duties changed to include designing and producing the on-line banner ads for the Disney Video-On-Demand team. He says, "the cool thing is that I get to work on every animated and live action movie!" Another of his responsibilities is product photography, which complements his outside passion of fine art photo illustration which he directs toward the surf culture. Prepare for an interesting and informative look into the behind-the-scenes of Disney's fantasy world. Please note that parking may be an issue on the 13th due to a golf tournament being held at the country club. It would be a good idea to carpool to the luncheon.

Our "Valentine" luncheon was festive and fun as we learned about Arts and Crafts movement and Mission-style furniture. We were even invited to sit in one of John Dougherty's masterpiece chairs. I always wondered how they got those rocking chair runners to bend and stay bent!

During the business meeting members elected next year's officers who were promptly sworn in by Camille Rothenberg. Officers are Kathy Johnston, President; Christie Barber, Vice President; and Beth Hart, Treasurer. The Secretary's position remains available to one of YOU with recording skills, please let us know if you are willing to volunteer in this function – we could use your help and its fun to serve. Present and Past presidents honored were Martha Mitchell, Beth Hart and Kathy Johnston.

We surprised Mike Holder by selecting him "Member of the Year." Wife Susie, showed up to plant a kiss on his cheek as he was presented with a Member of the Year name tag and a desert arrangement of handsome succulents. Mike has vigorously encouraged other Art Guild artists to donate art pieces toward the raffle, which has directly led to more raffle tickets being sold, thus more donations to children's art. To my knowledge, he has never missed donating his art at one of the luncheons.

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL!

The cost of lunch is \$20 paid at the door, have your checks *prewritten*. Reserve your space prior to Monday the 10th, by emailing the Art Guild or calling Beth or Emmy Lou. *Be aware the Guild is charged for all reservations called in at 4:00 on the 10th.* If you cancel after that time, please be prepared to reimburse the Guild. Beth Hart – 760–767–5303, Emmy Lou Brandt – 760–767–5567 bscaartquild@gmail.com

DATE	EVENT	PRESENTER
Month of March	Oils by Bettie Rikansrud	Library Community Room
March (Tuesdays)	PICTURE FRAMER AVAILABLE (MAKE APPOINTMENT)	Borrego Art Institute
March 7	FRIDAY ART WALK	Borrego Springs Galleries
March 2 - 30 Reception and Awards March 8 - 5:00 - 8 pm	8 th Annual Plein Air Invitational Featuring 15 Artists	Borrego Art Institute
March 4 - 7:30	Umi Garrett	Performing Arts Center
March 5 & 6	Sign Making Ginger Dunlap-Dietz	Borrego Art Institute Pottery Studio
March 7 & 21	Painting with Carol Ravy	Methodist Church
March 8	Celia Lawley & Mulligan Stew	Performing Arts Center
March 10 -5-8	PAC'S WINE-TASTING FUNDRAISER	The Palms at Indian Head
MARCH 13	Art Guild March Luncheon Ron Regalado from Disney Company	De Anza Country Club
March 14	"Mambos, Melodies, Meditations y mucho mas!" Colgate University East West Players	Performing Arts Center
March 15 & 16	CIRCLE OF ART "Come View the Work Of 8 Of Your Fellow Art Guild Artists!"	Sponsored by BASIC At Christmas Circle
March 20, 21, 22, 23	Nunsense	Performing Arts Center
March 25	The Roys	Performing Arts Center
March 28	Painting Acrylics with the Knife Carol Ravy	Borrego Art Institute